
From: Donald Prezeau   
Sent: July 28, 2016 9:13 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: 'Lorraine Prezeau' 
Subject: EB-2016-0152 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Tel: 1-888-632-6273 (toll free) 
Fax: 416-440-7656  
BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you today to voice my concern for another rate increase of our Hydro rates. As a small 
business owner these prices are simply too high and cannot be sustained. Our current system of energy 
rate increase does take into consideration all the mistakes made by Ontario Hydro. No matter how many 
bad decision are made, we the consumer continue paying for bad management of our Hydro system. As 
an example, the Caledonia land claim dispute, the line is costing taxpayers millions in interest instead. 
Before building a line going through Native land, shouldn’t Management receive approval before 
starting constructions? 
 
Solar and Wind Power system are not as efficient as Hydro dams, please stop signing more contracts. 
Can’t we buy power from Hydro Quebec at a cheaper rate? Hydro Quebec CEO’s salary is much less then 
Hydro One CEO and it is better managed. Can we at least look for another CEO? 
 
Please do not allow the rate increase. 
 
My name is: 
 
Donald Prezeau 
Owner Operator of Virtual Sports Zone 
Clarence –Rockland, Ontario, Canada 
 
Email: dprezeau@virtualsportszone.ca 




